
 

 

For those of you who have not heard, our three outreach hunt 
trailers were broken into last weekend, and all of our gear was 

stolen. To make matters worse, the thieves came back and stole 
our 7x16 cargo trailer too. This has been a devastating blow to our 
outreach hunt team, but we are not giving up. With the help of our 

amazing supporters, we are working hard to restock everything 
stolen in time for our next youth hunt from March 8-10. We want to 
express our heartfelt gratitude to all of you who have generously 

contributed financially to help us purchase the needed items.  

 

If you are just hearing about this and would like to lend a hand, 
there are several ways you can help.  

1. You can donate to our GoFundMe page  CLICK HERE 

2. We still need tools like rake, shovel, drill, sawzall, and 
screwdriver set. So if you have any extra tools that you want to 

donate, we will take them off your hands. 

3. Be on the lookout for anyone selling a bunch of double ladder 
stands, ground blinds, Pitboss Lockhart smoker/grill and a silver 

diamond 7x16 cargo trailer. The trailer has kitchen cabinets along 
the left side and 2 open shelves on the right. There is also a 

plywood wall with a sliding door separating the front of the trailer 
from the back.  

4. Additionally, you can support us by joining us at our upcoming 
Gator Gobblers Hunting Heritage Banquet on March 20th. Check 

out the information below for more details.  

 

Thank you for being so supportive! 

 

Gator Gobblers 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fUMrigsTbBO6UqK8rAW33e88plZTltxFgKti6X_y-3P2TMMyWGiSTsyFsH4Jsc-ZL2_qSVI4cr4x-FVMqr9Ox-ooAxD254An54QFns0zLHunn_OzFYB1tz3gzsTrQoWbrdiJtLsA_owvcVjfUazV3A==&c=9CX-OJxhCRlTsJBYEaSNE8smliLGOvPVEW2PGIZL_gaS0VA6yOceWQ==&ch=zfdLUnvrPNGufXsMoXMS8_VL_6F5gNiV0t0eEPZTDaeR7Y5Ec3x2vQ==

